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Calton Primary School, Calton Road, Gloucester GL1 5ET 

20th March 2020 

 

Dear Parents 

 

Further information was released during the night regarding definitions of key 

workers and rules around this.  I am awaiting further guidance from the Local 

Authority, which I expect to get at about 9.30-10.00am this morning.  This is 

not an ideal situation but we will continue to update you throughout the day. 

Please keep checking the website, Facebook and eSchools for more 

information. Text messages will continue to be sent. 

 

Further guidance on keyworkers: 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/coronavirus-covid-19-

maintaining-educational-provision/guidance-for-schools-colleges-and-local-

authorities-on-maintaining-educational-provision 

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

Sarah Bunce 

Head Teacher 
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